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Tuesday Farmers'
Market Now
Open

S P E C I A L  P O I N T S  O F
I N T E R E S T S :
 
 

Report an issue to the City: 
uReport
 
Find civic information specific to your address: 
My Bloomington
 
Explore the City's open databases:
B-Clear Open Data
 
Please direct questions or concerns to:
Angela Van Rooy
Neighborhood Services Program Manager
Housing and Neighborhood Development (HAND)
City of Bloomington, Indiana
angela.vanrooy@bloomington.in.gov
 

An informational newsletter for Bloomington neighborhood residents
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Sign up to receive The HAND Update

Apply for Citizen's Academy

Contribute to the Blooming
Neighborhoods commemorative video

Enter the Neighborhood Association
Logo Contest

 

 

 

 

The weekday version of the Bloomington
Community Farmers' Market will be
open on Tuesdays, 4 p.m. to 8 p.m. at
the Pavilion at Switchyard Park, 1601 S.
Rogers St.   Eight farmer vendors will be
on-site with an array of fresh produce.
The first half-hour of shopping, from
4:00-4:30 p.m., is reserved for people
who are at a higher risk of contracting an
illness. The Tuesday Market will operate
in compliance with current public health
guidelines to prevent the spread of
COVID-19. More information is available
here.
 

Forum to Connect People to Resources and
Support At the People Helping People: Referrals

and Resources forum you will learn how
you can get help and be helpful in this
coronavirus world. The forum will focus
on nonprofits, communities of faith,
and businesses who are looking for
answers, resources, and support.  The
forum will include a presentation on      

Training for Community Helpers
HelpingBloomingtonMonroe.org is a new City
asset and community resource designed to make
it easy for anyone to find and connect to free and
reduced-cost social services. Free training is
available for community helpers and
providers/practitioners who wish to learn how to
make the most of this online portal. View
sessions and sign up here.

HelpingBloomingtonMonroe.org  from Bloomington Volunteer
Network Director, Lucy Schaich, with time for attendees to ask
questions and raise concerns about City programs & services and
other issues of interest. The virtual forum will be held on Friday, June
26th at 2:30 p.m. To request the Zoom link please email Michael
Shermis at shermism@bloomington.in.gov.

http://loomington.in.gov/neighborhoods
https://www.facebook.com/bloomingtonneighborhoods/?eid=ARBTJ976gBwAOD1Z30brl6ggO_rMu5j0nHqWvLfLXMCugElNwAmAVdapB0beQt4EQ1rbpzhvYNTmCM8O&timeline_context_item_type=intro_card_work&timeline_context_item_source=100046665518600&fref=tag
https://bloomington.in.gov/ureport/
https://bloomington.in.gov/mybloomington/
https://data.bloomington.in.gov/
https://groups.google.com/a/bloomington.in.gov/forum/?hl=en#!forum/cityna/join
https://bloomington.in.gov/citizens-academy
https://bloomington.in.gov/neighborhoods/blooming
https://bloomington.in.gov/neighborhoods/associations
https://bloomington.in.gov/news/2020/06/16/4489
https://www.bloomingtonvolunteernetwork.org/event/?q=helpingbloomingtonmonroe&agency_id=58526&dateOn=&cat_id=&s=1&cat_id=


Social distancing and the wearing of face coverings continue to be important when interacting with people
outside your household. Community Organizations Active in Disaster for Monroe County (MoCOAD) is
continuing their campaign to encourage and normalize the wearing of face coverings, and they need your
help! Joining the effort is quick and easy. Simply take a photo of yourself wearing a face covering, post it to
the social media platform of your choice, and include the hashtag                                 .  And don't forget to
wear your face covering in public!

Monroe County United Ministries (MCUM) is holding its annual Each One Feed One Food Drive on June 27 & 28.  
This year MCUM is looking for volunteers to host a drop-off site for food and cleaning/hygiene products at
their homes, offices, etc. where your neighbors and passers-by can leave their items during the collection
period. These donations will be picked up after the drive and taken to MCUM. All you have to do is supply the
space, whether it is a tarp on your driveway, a bin at your place of work, or any other creative thing you can
imagine. To volunteer to host a collection site, please email Madison at msilvers@mcum.org.

MCUM Food Drive, June 27 & 28
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The current Monroe County Health Department public health order is in effect Through July 3rd at 11:59 p.m.
Monroe County is now in Stage IV, as set forth by the Governor's Back on Track Indiana plan, with a couple of
noted exceptions. Please review the specifics in the official order here.

COVID-19 Updates

https://backontrack.in.gov/files/BackOnTrack-IN_WhatsOpen-Closed-stage4.pdf
https://www.co.monroe.in.us/egov/documents/1591967698_13287.pdf

